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I OPPOSE this bill from it becoming law.  This is not a solution to homelessness, this 

will continue to support camping in our public spaces, further deteriorating our city.  

We already have issues with garbage, drug paraphernalia, and people defecating on 

the streets, this would make it legal for non-taxpayers to stay in one place for 

perpetuity.  This will make our homeless problem worst.   

 

Thank you! 

 

SBV 


